
 

 

 

 
 

MEMO 

 
To: The UVM Faculty Senate 
From: Curricular Affairs Committee of the Faculty Senate, Colby Kervick, Co-Chair 
Date: December 2, 2021 
Re: Items not requiring Faculty Senate Vote 

 
 
On December 2, 2021 the Curricular Affairs Committee approved the actions recommended in the following 
memo. 

 
 
Approved a proposal for substantial revision to the CSD minor from the College of Nursing and Health 
Sciences and Communication Science Department. 
 
Approved a proposal for substantial revision to the English Major from the College of Arts and Sciences 
and Department of English. 
 
Approved a proposal for substantial revision to the Theatre Major and Minor from the College of Arts and 
Sciences and Department of Theatre and Dance. 
 
Approved a proposal for substantial revision to the Dance Major and Minor from the College of Arts and 
Sciences and Department of Theatre and Dance. 
 
Approved a request from the Department of Education for a new course prefix: EDRM Education Research 
Methods (vote was taken via electronic ballot and approved December 16). 
 


